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Dear ECA Community,  
 

In our last newsletter, we shared our commit-
ment to acknowledging and celebrating the 
contributions of Black artists who have signifi-
cantly influenced and shaped creative thinking. 
Over the past few weeks, we have showcased 
the stories and works of these artists through 
various platforms, including social media and 
daily messages. 
 

By highlighting the creativity, innovation, and resilience of these individuals, our aim 
is to deepen our collective understanding of the impact Black artists have had on 
shaping cultural landscapes and influencing creative thought. Moving forward, we 
are dedicated to continuing to share this important work with our students, families, 
and staff. 
 

We want everyone in our community to see their identity reflected in the curriculum 
we present within the classroom and the performances/presentations we provide. 
We believe that by learning about the stories and accomplishments of these artists 
and the many artists of color not highlighted as of yet, we can create a more inclu-
sive and enriched educational environment. 
 

We invite you to visit this link to view the artists we have highlighted so far. As we 
move beyond the month of February, we will continue to add to these slides, engage 
in conversations, and plan for opportunities that allow us all to learn more about the 
impact these artists of color have had on our work today. 
 

Our goal is to keep their stories alive and present within our school, our community, 
and our world. Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin & Amy  

Educate. Elevate. Illuminate. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Wednesday, March 6th  
Music Recital at 2pm 
Neighborhood Music School 
 
Wednesday, March 6th  
Dance Faculty Rep. at 6:30pm ECA 
Arts Hall 
 
Thursday, March 7th 
Dance Faculty Rep. at 2pm & 6pm 
ECA Arts Hall 

 
ECA COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 
On Saturday, February 10th,      
students of the Theatre Department 
wrote, directed, and performed five 
ten-minute plays for the Staci    
Swedeen Quick Play Festival.  The 
Quick Play Festival is in honor of 
past playwriting teacher, Staci   
Swedeen and was guided by    The-
atre Instructors, Brett Epstein and 
Peter Loffredo.  BRAVI! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Saturday, February 10th, our 
Jazz Ensemble and Studio Singers 
traveled to Philadelphia, PA for the 
National Jazz Festival where high 
schools and middle schools from 

across the nation came together at 
the Pennsylvania Convention Center 
to showcase the talents of their jazz 
musicians, experience a full day of 
jazz, and attend educational clinics. 
CONGRATULATIONS to our ECA 
Studio Singers who placed 2nd in the 
Small Vocal Jazz Category, our ECA 
Jazz Collective who placed 1st in the 
Small Jazz Combo Category, and our 
ECA Jazz Ensemble who placed 1st 
in the Large Jazz Ensemble          
Category. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A special THANK YOU to our Music 
Instructors, Yiran Zhao and Will 
Cleary for their guidance, expert 
direction, and unwavering support 
that led to this ultimate suc-
cess.  Please see the Music Depart-
ment News for additional details on 
this special event. 
 
On Thursday, February 15th, two 
ECA students and one ECA parent 
provided testimony for legislators on 
the CT Education Committee in an 
effort to advocate for continued   

funding of magnet schools.  The    
testimonies came from hundreds of 
educators, students, and families 
from around the state as a response 
to Governor Lamont’s recent plans on 
educational funding.   
 

Thank you to students Cordelia     
Ellinger-Doviak ‘25 & Isling Morris ‘25 
and parent, Peter Crumlish, for taking 
the time to present to our legislators 
on the ECA impact and overall value 
of magnet school education. 
 

On Thursday, February 22nd, Alyssa 
Taglia (ECA Class of 2011 - Dance) 
and co-anchor for Connecticut’s 
Morning Buzz (WTNH News Channel 
8) visited her alma mater to film a 
segment, “Places We Frequent/
Places That Are Meaningful to Us.”   
 

Alyssa chose ECA as her “meaningful 
place” and participated in a Ballet 
Class with Dance Instructor, Laura 
Manzella, and our dance students.   
 

Her visit will be featured on WTNH in 
the coming weeks.   
Welcome home, Alyssa!  
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ACES/ECA DEPARTMENT HIGHLIGHTS 

Creative Writing 
The Creative Writing department is pleased to announce 
that we will be welcoming New Haven poet laureate 
Sharmont “Influence” Little as a guest speaker and read-
er on Thursday, March 21

st
.  

 

Saul Fussiner, Department Chair 
 

Dance 
On Thursday, February 22, 
Alyssa Taglia, Channel 8 
news anchor and ECA dance 
department alumna, will   
participate in an advanced 
ballet class taught by Laura 
Manzella. We are excited to 
have Alyssa back at ECA 
and to have her dancing with 
our students!  
 

Faculty Repertory  
Performance will take place 
on Wednesday, March 6 & 
Thursday, March 7 @ 
6:30pm.  Please see our 
poster in the forthcoming 

pages and please feel free to share.  
 
PLEASE NOTE: The stairs on Orange Street are un-
der construction.  All audience members should enter the 
first-floor doors on the corner of Orange and Audubon 
Streets. 
 

Senior Project 
Senior Auditions will take place on Tuesday, February 
27th.  Senior students will lead a class as an audition for 
senior projects.   
 

Senior Workshops 
For 2 weeks following our faculty repertory performance, 
seniors will conduct a series of workshops for under-
classmen dancers.  This is in preparation for senior pro-
ject rehearsals which will begin on March 25. 
 

Mariane Banar-Fountain, Department Chair 
 

Music 
On Saturday, February 10th, our 
Jazz Ensemble, Jazz Collec-
tive,  and Studio Singers traveled 
to Philadelphia, PA for the Nation-
al Jazz Festival.   
There, each ensemble had the 
opportunity to perform in either a 
competitive or non-competitive 
class.   
 
The ECA Studio Singers placed 
2nd in the Small Vocal Jazz    
Category, the ECA Jazz Collec-
tive placed 1st in the Small Jazz 

Combo Category, and the ECA Jazz Ensemble placed 
1st in the Large Jazz Ensemble Category.  Our students 
were lucky to gather with/listen to outstanding schools 
from around the country, receive feedback from expert 
clinicians on their performances, and share their music 

with different audiences.   
 
We're especially grateful to 
our Music Instructors, Yiran 
Zhao and Will Cleary for 
their guidance, expert direc-
tion, and unwavering support 
that led to this ultimate     
success. Additional acknowl-
edgments go to the following 
students: 
 

Dontae James for his     
selection to and performance 
with the National Jazz  
Festival Diplomats 

 

Amelia Shaw for receiving 
the NJF Superior Musician 
Award & NJF Clinician's    
Special Recognition 
 

Audrey Beausejour for     
receiving the NJF Superior 
Performance Award & NJF 
Clinician's Special Recognition 
 

Israel Ortiz for receiving the 
NJF Superior Performance 
Award 
 

Isaiah Cross for receiving 
NJF Clinician's Special Recognition for his outstanding 
arrangement 
 

Natalie Houlton for receiving NJF Clinician's Special 
Recognition 
 

Mila Volpe for receiving NJF Clinician's Special 
Recognition 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL STUDENTS! 
GO ECA MUSIC! 

Coming Up in the Music Department 
 

On Monday, February 26th, the Music Department looks 
forward to welcoming visiting artist, Olga Kirpicheva 
(piano), who will perform for the department! 
 

On Wednesday, March 6th, the Music Department will 
present their Music Recital beginning at 2 pm Neigh-
borhood Music School 
 

Amy Christman & Kevin Buno, Co-Chairs 
 

Theatre 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The five theatre classes are hard at 
“play” getting ready for our spring pro-
ductions.  “The word theatre comes from 
the Greeks.  It means the seeing 
place.  It is the place people come to 
see the truth about life and the  social 
situation.”   - Stella Adler  

Ingrid Schaeffer, Department Chair 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Visual Arts 
The third quarter is off to a great start!  Our Visual Arts 
students are settled into their new classes and look    
forward to showcasing their new learning in the coming 
weeks.  

Johanna (Hanni) Bresnick, Department Chair 
 

ACES ECA SOCIAL MEDIA 

ACES ECA continues to celebrate accomplishments,          
provide  information on upcoming events, and promote       
educational opportunities through our Facebook Page.  We 
want to remind all who follow our social media that this is a 
platform used for informational purposes only.  If there are any 
concerns, social media related or otherwise, we encourage 
you to reach out to Principal Kevin Buno or phone 203-777-
5451 at any time.  Our door is always open! 
 

Keep scrolling to review community resources shared by the 

office of ACES Family and Community Engagement  
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PACE  
Parents for Arts-Centered Education 
 

ACES ECA PACE (Parents for Arts-Centered Education) held its third hybrid meeting on Wednesday, December 
13th.  Our families meet with administrators to continue conversations on their vision for the school and opportunities 
to support our students in their artistic endeavors. Please consider joining this wonderful organization which provides 
immense support to the ongoing needs of our school.  PACE is in the process of organizing sub-committees to help 
support the school’s forthcoming endeavors.  To indicate your interest in PACE and to join the mailing list, we invite all 
ECA families to complete this short form. The officers of PACE for the 23-24 school year are: 

 Sara Armstrong, president (parent of ECA visual arts student ‘24 & theatre alumnus ‘21)  
 Kitty Clemens, vice president (parent of ECA music student ‘25)  
 Nick Perrone, secretary (parent of ECA dance student ‘24)   
 Lisa Leamon, treasurer (parent of ECA creative writing student '25 & theatre alumna '23) 
 
UPCOMING MEETING DATES: 
 

 Wed., Mar 20 at 6:30PM  
 Wed., April 24 at 6:30PM  
 Wed., May 15 at 6:30PM 
 
All meetings will be HYBRID, meeting in person at ECA with online access as well.  There will also be an ECA        
administrator at each meeting to report to the ECA family community about current happenings.  PACE relies upon 
the involvement of our many families to support these and future events.  To learn more about the organization and 
becoming involved, please email PACE at pace.eca@gmail.com 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
50th Anniversary Celebration - June 1st at 6:00 pm 
Please contact Amy Graver & Ali Parmelee at 
amy@elementsdesign.com & aliparmelee@gmail.com  
 

ECA Prom - May 17th at 7:00 pm  
Please contact Kevin Buno at KBuno@aces.org  
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